When all of you took your oaths of office, it included your sworn duty to support and defend the constitutions of Oregon and the
United States. The Oregon Constitution protects our right to bare arms. The US Constitution, Second Amendment states in part
"the right of the people to keep and bare arms shall not be infringed". Webster's Dictionary defines infringed as being encroached
upon. HB 2543 can not be interpreted as anything but denying the lawful citizens of Oregon the right to keep and bare arms. If you
vote to pass this piece of legislation, you are directly defying your oath to uphold the law. Please take this into consideration.

Greg Lambert



